
 

Friends of the Commerce 

Township Library 

M A R C H ,  2 0 2 4  V O L U M E  1 1 ,  I S S U E  1  

B O A R D   

M E M B E R S  

President 

Pat Hillebrand 

Treasurer 

Sharon Venia 

Secretary 

Becky Riesterer 

Membership 

M. Buckley 

Newsletter 

Pat Hillebrand 

Diane Richard 

At Large 

Debbie Chad 

Anne Gatland 

Diane Richard 

Becky Riesterer 

Follow us on  

  We are happy to announce that, after 
the outpouring of donations at the end 
of last year, we will be holding a Spring 
Used Book Sale. Details are on page 
two of this newsletter, along with in-
formation on how you can volunteer. 
 

  We recently reviewed our donation 
policy and, after much discussion,    
developed a new set of guidelines.  
They can be viewed on the Friends 
page of the Library’s website.   
    -Pat Hillebrand 
   

Message from the President 

 Annual Meeting—Membership Renewals 

  The Annual Meeting of the Friends of 
the Commerce Township Community 
Library will be held on Tuesday, April 
16, 2024, at 10:30am in the Dodge 
Room at the Library.  All members are 
invited to attend. 

  Memberships are due for renewal on 
April 1st of each year.  Forms are in-
cluded with this newsletter. Please 
include your current phone number 
and email address.   
 

  Since 2018, the Friends have hosted   
11 Red Cross Blood Drives with a total  
of 308 pints collected.  Thank you to 
all the donors that made this possible. 
 

  The next scheduled drive will take 
place on June 11, 2024, and registra-
tion is open for that date. 
  To register, go to redcrossblood.org. 
   

Red Cross Blood Drive 



Spring 2024 Used Book Sale Schedule 

 

    
Set-up begins Thursday, April 4th to Saturday,  
April 6th, beginning at 9:00 am. 
 
Friends’ Night will be Tuesday, April 9th 
from 5:30pm to 7:30pm. 
 
Sale schedule is as follows: 
 Wed. & Thurs., April 10th & 11th  
  From 10:00am to 8:00pm 
 Fri. & Sat., April 12th & 13th 
  From 10:00am to 4:30pm  
 Sunday, April 14th, 1:00pm to 4:00pm 
 
Fill-a-Basket Days are Saturday and Sunday only. 
 
Clean-up will be Monday, April 15th at 9:00am. 
 
 

 
Volunteers can sign up by putting the link below if 
your web browser or by scanning the QR code with 
your phone. 
 
        https://tinyurl.com/FriendsSpring2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Should you be unable to utilize the links, please 
send an email to friends@commercelibrary.info.  

.  

 

  
As a token of our appreciation for the Library staff, 
the Friends of the Library purchased warm, cozy 
sweatshirts for Christmas. 
 
Pictured modeling the new shirts, from left to right: 
 
Elizabeth Erdody, Circulation Services Assistant 
Liz Wagner, Circulation Services Assistant 
Bill Wines, Circulation and Technical Services  
 Manager. 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 

We Love Our Library Staff! 


